
 
 

 

 

 

July 2020 

Monthly Meeting - Thursday July 30 @ 7pm. No Executive Board meeting. Social  
 

Flag disposal – A dignified disposal of unserviceable flags will be conducted at 7pm 
July 30 prior to the monthly meeting. Volunteers are needed for the preparation and 

practice. Please wear legion cap. 
 

Officer installation – The following new officers will be installed at the July 30 meeting. 
Commander- Larry Schmit 

1st Vice- Ken Schuler 
2nd Vice – Bill Mangrich and Bob Schmit 

3rd Vice – Don Frost 
Sgt at Arms – Denny Weber 

Finance Officer – Ben Becker 
Historian – Jerry Holbach 

Community Service – Tom Schaefer 

Chaplain – Paul Erickson 
Service Officer – Ken Bornong 

Executive Committee – Duane Fischels, Bill Johannes, Roger Schmitz, 
Melissa Knight, Eric Weber, Dean Becker 

 
Blood Drive – Tuesday August 11 at legion hall from 1-6 by appointment only.  

Contact Julie Frost 319-215-6948. 
 

Thank you 
• Ben Schmitz family for their generous donation in memory of Ben. 

• LaDonna Frost for her generous donation in memory of Tony. 
• Judy Tedore for her generous donation in memory of Gary. 

• Teresa and Jim Schmitz for their generous donation. 
• Duane and Debbie Fischels for their generous donation. 

• All members that participated in Wes Schons and Bob Kresser funeral services. 
• Bobby Schmit, Duane Fischels, Ken Schmit and Mort Wendling for repair and 

installation of Legion Post 714 signs on roads leading into Gilbertville. 
• Bobby Schmit and Roger Schmitz for spaying weeds in parking lot and around 

building. 
• Lester Schares for continued pest control in our building. 
• Greg Becker and Becker Four Seasons for spraying grass at no cost to legion. 

• Thank you to everyone that donated blood on June 16, 53 units collected. 
 



Post Everlasting Post 714 extends its sympathy to the families of Wesley Schons 
 and Bob Kresser. May they rest in peace. 

 
If anyone is willing to get the monthly bulletin via email instead of regular mail please 

send email to Americanlegionpost714@gmail.com with your name and bulletin in 
subject line. This would be a tremendous savings for our post in these trying financial 

times of covid19. 
 

Commanders note – Thank you to all officers, executive board and management for 
your hard work and cooperation these past two years while I served as commander. It has 

been an honor working with you.  Dean Becker 
 
 

July 30        Monthly meeting, Flag Disposal, Installation of Officers 
August 11    Blood drive 

August 15    Becker/Weber Wedding 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legion Post 714                 319-296-9955 
Commander  Dean Becker  319-830-6828 
Manager  Renee Pecenka    319-296-3888 or 319-215-9047 

Website: www.americanlegionpost714.com 
Email:    Americanlegionpost714@gmail.com 

 

mailto:Americanlegionpost714@gmail.com
http://www.americanlegionpost714.com/
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=cross+pictures+clip+art&id=9A9A319B0D5D558B7B5D6EEC8325363BAE409790&FORM=IQFRBA

